STATE OF IDAHO
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
LAWRENCE G. WASDEN

July 20, 2022
Via U.S. Certified Mail

Michael Williams-Black
P.O.BOX 3723
Nampa, 1D 83653-3723

Dear Mr. Black:

On May 26, 2021, North Star Water LL.C (“North Star” or “Company”) applied for a Certificate
of Public Convenience and Necessity (“CPCN”) to provide water-related services as a public
utility in Idaho. The Company also requested that the Idaho Public Utilities Commission
(“Commission™) set rates for the water services the Company seeks to deliver to the public.

On April 22, 2022, the Commission issued Final Order No. 35323 granting the Company a CPCN
and setting rates and terms for the water services. As part of Order No. 35323, the Company was
ordered to “submit tariffs conforming to this Order, as well as a sample bill and sample
disconnection notice, no later than 30 days after the service date of this Order.” Order No. 35323
at 11. As of the date of this letter, the Company has failed to submit any of the documentation
required by the Commission’s order.

As discussed during the meeting on July 12, 2022, because Order No. 35323 is a Final Order, the
Company must comply with the Order before the Company may submit any additional motion or
petition with respect to any change to the Company’s rate structure.

Please submit the required documentation within 21 days from the receipt of this letter. Failure to
submit the required documentation may result in revocation of the Company’s CPCN, monetary
civil penalties pursuant to ldaho Code sections 61-706 and 61-707, or any other action deemed
appropriate by the Commission.,

Regards,

Chris Burdin
Deputy Attorney General
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